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Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United. States 
National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D. C. 20408 

Attention: Marion Johnson 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

This responds to your request for the views of the 
Department of Justice as to whether the transcript of a 
January 22, 1964 executive session of the Warren Commission, 
presently classified "Top Secret," may now be declassified. 
Because the subject matter of this transcript relates pri-
marily to the activities of the Federal Bureau of Investi-
gation, the transcript was referred to the Director of that 
Bureau for review. The Director has completed his review 
and advises that there is no objection to the declassification 
of this document. 


